

Aim
I believe that every child deserves the best possible start in life and the support to fulfil their potential.  A child’s experience in the early years has a major impact on their future life chances.  A secure, safe and happy childhood is important in their own right, and it provides the foundation for children to make the most of their talents as they grow up.  When parents choose to use early years services, they want to know that provision will keep their children safe and help support them to thrive.  The Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) is the framework that provides that assurance
As a registered childminder I am inspected by the Office for standards in Education (Ofsted) against the Early Years Foundation Stage Statutory Guidance (EYFS)
The overarching aim of the EYFS is to help young children achieve the five Every Child Matters outcome of staying safe, being healthy, enjoying and achieving, making a positive contribution, and achieving economic well-being
I will adhere to GDPR (General Data Protection Regulation) in relation to guidance in storage, use and handling of all data. Should you have any concerns/complaints in relation my data processing please contact ICO (Information Commissioners Office) Wycliffe House, Water lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire. SK9 5AF. Tel:  0303 123 1113 www.ico.org.uk.

If you have any problems with my services as a childminder, please feel free to discuss this issue with me at an early stage so that any difficulties do not become obstacles in becoming a good parent/childminder relationship.

If you feel that your concerns are significant or that they remain after the following investigation through the informal method, you may put your concern in writing to me I will then investigate and respond in writing within 28days. I will then keep a copy of the complaint on record including all information and the action taken.

If a parent raises a concern about my service, I will make a record of the complaint (and give parents a copy) and endeavour to resolve the issue by consultation with parents. I will also seek guidance from Morton Michel. 
Contact details for Ofsted’s regional office are: Early Years, Ofsted, Piccadilly Gate, Store Street, Manchester.  M1 2WD. Telephone: 0300 123 1231.  Website www.ofsted.gov.uk
Childminding agencies will also be available for new childminders to be registered with and they will be there to support you with complaints and advice. However, I remain an Ofsted registered Childminder
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